
 
 
 
 
 
CITs 
The second session for the CITs so far is great. We wel-
comed Dylan to our group. This week was the hottest 
week at camp all summer. The CITs spend most of their 
time at the lake and pool. We had so much fun on the 
slide and swimming with the kids. We look forward to 
next week with all the trips and overnights. 
Car car, Lex lex, Tor Tor, Aryssa & Kailee 
STARLIGHT 
This week in Starlight we welcomed our new friends 
David, Hailey & Will. All of the seemed to enjoy the pool 
as their favorite activity. All of the Starlights’ favorite 
activity, though, was tie dye! The shirts that were tie 
dyed look wonderful! With the temperature being so hot 
we played a lot of water games. All the kids ended up 
soaking Ms. Pru! Overall, this week was extremely fun. 
Prudence, Nicole, Myer, Henry, Ashley, Rachel, Nina, Jordan & 
Shauna 

TRAILBLAZERS 
Bam! What a 
great week at 
camp! This week 
was extremely 
hot. We made it a 
point to make the 
kids swim to cool 
off. We played a 
lot of new activi-

ties such as elimination, and we did a lot of forts to 
keep the kids out of the sun. We gained three new 
campers this week. They seem to be making friends 
very quickly. In sports this week we had a water balloon 
fight. We are looking forward to our trip next week to 
Moss Hollow Creek Park, next Tuesday. 
Justin, Kelsey, Valerie, Justin, Michelle, Nicole & Henry 
ART 
We started off Session II with a bang! We had camp-
wide tie-dye fun and also made some very artistic sun 
catchers and drawings. We continued working on string 
art and fun fusion, as well as showing our creativity 
with free-choice art! Looking forward to next week. Ms. 
Nicole 
PIONEER 
This week was a scorcher but didn’t scorch our fun! We 
cooled off by staying in the woods making forts and 
painting pet rocks. Boating was a blast, and Pioneer 
took full advantage of the huge slide in the lake. We are 
proud to announce that many of our Pioneers are shed-
ding their bubbles! Yay!!  

We would like to announce our two new campers, Mada-
van and Paige. Welcome to our Camp Daleville family! 
Looking forward to the next three weeks - Rachael, 
Chris,Tam, Woody, Allie, Tony, Emily, Sasha & Ashley 
SPORTS 

Wow –what and 
extremely hot 
week at camp—
but I would not 
want it any other 
way. This week in 
sports we tried to 
not “overdo it” 
with the heat, so 
we had water bal-

loon tosses. We had so much fun and enjoyed the small 
splash of water that offered some temporary cooling. 
Trailblazer counselor Kelsey seemed to the universal 
recipient of any leftover water balloons! Overall, what a 
great week! 
Until next time…. Cara 
 
VENTURE 
Week 5 has been great for Venture! Zach had a 1:05 
time on the obstacle course with Collin coming in a 
close second at 1:14. 
The whole group, es-
pecially Matt, loved 
playing nucomb! Eve-
ryone got to enjoy 
our home-made slip n 
slide! Everyone is 
anticipating our trip 
to Jim Thorpe. And 
we’re excited about 
our overnight at 
camp next Wednes-
day! 
Lauren, Charles, Josh, Kerri, Rieley 
 
DRAMA 
We hope everyone had a great 4th of July! Our third 
week of camp was awesome! Music is a favorite and we 
all love singing the “Lazy Song.” We enjoyed a vigorous 
game of oddball 
against Venture 
and had fun ex-
ploring the lake 
while boating. 
Cupcake making 
was a big hit. 
They were so 
yummy! Cannot 
wait for camp 
next week! Pru 
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